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This Week
Showcase: Thank you to everyone who joined us for our wonderful Showcase 

performances this week. You can see some photos on the second page of this 

newsletter, and there are more in this week’s Newsround video. Details for ordering 

the DVD of Wednesday’s filmed performances will be sent out soon.

Yearbook: This year’s Yearbook will be our largest ever, in the same format as 

previous years but now with 120 pages! The Yearbook order form was sent out to all 

parents/carers last Friday. If you have not received a form but would like to order a 

copy please contact school reception. It is available to friends of the school as well as 

to our students and their families. The price is unchanged at £10 per copy.

Playground Opening Ceremony: We will be having an official opening for our improved 

playground facilities on Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30pm, with representatives from 

Santander Consumer Finance and Splash Projects.

Celebration Assemblies: Our Celebration Assemblies are on the last day of term, 

Tuesday 23rd July. The Primary Assembly is at 11am and the Seniors/Leavers 

Assembly is at 2pm. Parents/carers of students leaving QEII are invited to join us for 

their child’s assembly.

Transition Evening: Parents/carers of students who are moving class in September 

are welcome to come to our informal transition evening next week on Wednesday 3rd 

July between 4 and 5.30. Please sign in at reception and someone will be there to direct 

you to your child's new class. There you will be able to see the classroom they will be in 

and meet their teacher. If you need to bring your child with you, you are welcome to do 

so. We look forward to seeing you all.

PTFA Meeting: Our next PTFA meeting is on Tuesday 2nd July at 10am. New 

members are always welcome.

QEII Connections: We have a QEII Connections parent meeting at school on 

Wednesday 10th July from 11 -12pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet with 

Caroline Paul who has lots of ideas about how you can access family funding. It is also a 

chance for you to talk to others about what next September holds for you and your 

child at QEII school.  We would like to welcome as many parents as possible. Please 

email  with your name, child's name and their class if you would office@qe2school.co.uk

like to attend. Hosted by Mandy Williams.

Horsham Community Heroes: Congratulations to Sarah Hubbard, one of the teachers 

in Globetrotters Class, who was recognised as a Horsham Community Hero at a recent 

event to celebrate 50 years of Horsham District Council.

Horsham Children’s Parade: We are again taking part in the Horsham Children’s

Parade this year, which is on Sunday 7th July. If you would like to bring your child and 

take part in the parade, please let your class teacher know. As this event coincides 

with the Rotary Club’s “Funday Sunday” free funfair event in Horsham Park, our PTFA 

have generously funded some free funfair rides for students who take part, so they 

can have their rides later in the day, after they have completed the parade.

Triangle SEN Session: Please see the attached flyer about an SEN session at The 

Triangle leisure centre in Burgess Hill on Saturday 6th July.

Parent/Carer Questionnaire: Please use this QR code, or the link below, 

to access our latest Parent/Carer questionnaire:

 www.tinyurl.com/QEIISurvey24

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Zach W, Pioneers: Amazing subtraction independently using his hands.

Millie, Pioneers: Being so brave and confident taking so many lead roles in our Showcases.

Abdullah, Pioneers: Asking to be in his walker during the day and being so determined to walk as much 

as he can.

http://office@qe2school.co.uk
http://www.tinyurl.com/QEIISurvey24
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Showcases!
Here are some photo highlights from this week’s amazing Primary and Seniors Showcases.

Letters Home
All Classes: Yearbook order form (Sent by email last Friday afternoon.)

Trailblazers: In school Activity Week letter and online consent link. (Sent by email.)

Globetrotters: Tea party invitation and RSVP link.
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